
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL                                        ST. XAVIER’S SCHOOL, NEVTA           
Date: June 29, 2022 

 

Notice to Parents (Class I to XII) Session 2022-23 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

The school will reopen after summer break for classes I to XII from Friday, July 

01, 2022 in OFFLINE MODE only.  

You are reminded to contact the Transporter for your route related queries and 

pay the 1st Quarter (April to June) and 2nd Quarter (July to September) transport 

fee in advance in order to avail the Transportation from July 01, 2022.  

Moreover, the Transport fee will be charged on quarterly basis for all 12 months as 

it was before the Pandemic.   

No Transport will be provided if the transport fees is not paid.  

Kindly Contact at the earliest to avoid any inconvenience.  

 

Below are the Contact details of the Transporter: 

Mr. Azaz –    8769546936 

Mr. Afreen – 9314013871 

Mr. Imtiaz - 9529888988 

 

 

                                        Principal, 

                     St. Xavier’s School, Nevta 


